Barnett, Jessica: PC-Plan

From: Don or Carole Anderson
Sent: 26 March 2014 20:03
To: Planning Policy

Cc: katy michael

Subject: Policy CL7: Basements

This is to advise you that we agree with and support the submission made by Kathryn
Michael in her email of today"s date. We are particularly opposed to basements under the
gardens of listed buildings and basements under existing basements such as proposed in the
application by the absentee owner of whic h you have under consideration.
We have written you earlier about this application and hope that arrived at the conclusion
that it should be rejected. We have discovered that not many local resident knew about
this application. We are certain that had
it been more widely known, there would have been more objections.

Don and Carole Anderson



